
Comment for planning application 23/00853/OUT
Application Number 23/00853/OUT

Location Land East Of Warwick Road Drayton Warwick Road Banbury

Proposal Outline application for up to 170 dwellings (Use Class C3) with associated open space and
vehicular access off Warwick Road, Banbury; All matters reserved except for access

Case Officer Richard Greig  
 

Organisation
Name Aleks Skwirzynski

Address Witzend Cottage,8 Main Street,Hanwell,Banbury,OX17 1HN

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments I would like to object to this application as this proposed development would join the village 
of Hanwell onto Banbury, thus destroying the character and integrity of this beautiful village.  
This development would compromise the green buffer that has been in place as a boundary 
to the edge of the town. 
The proposed development would also harm the character and heritage assets of Hanwell.  
The 12 th century Church would have a clear view of the proposed houses. 
Cherwell District Council have already identified their land supply as being 5.4 years 
therefore there is no need to contravene the Local Plan.  Additionally, the Local Plan does not 
include this land and nor is it included in the new draft Local Plan. 
This is good agricultural land that should be protected for growing crops that are urgently 
needed to secure our food supplies. 
Also, the land is a natural habitat for a range of wild animals and flowers.  There are badger 
setts on the land and under the Protection of Badgers Act (1992) these must not be 
disturbed.   
The site also has ancient remains that should be protected and not destroyed forever by 
building homes. 
Finally, the pressure on key services is now at critical level with Doctors, Dentists and 
Schools being heavily oversubscribed.   
I therefore strongly object to this planning application. 
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